
Inmarsat Inc. 1441 L St NW Suite 610 Washington, DC  20005 

 
 

 
 

         19 June 2020 

 

Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, S.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20554 

 

Supplement to Application for Special Temporary Authorization 

IBFS File No. SES-STA-20200601-00580 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

This letter supplements the application of ISAT US Inc. (hereinafter “Inmarsat”) for 

special temporary authorization captioned above. 

 

First, Inmarsat’s 24-hour point of contact in the United States to address unanticipated 

interference issues is Ananda Mishra, +1 808 638-5820. Further, Inmarsat’s London Network 

Operations Center may be reached at any time at +44 20 7728 1616. These facilities may be 

reached during the requested operations to address any unanticipated interference concerns. 

 

Second, because of scheduling delays, Inmarsat now seeks authority for a 30-day 

period commencing June 30, 2020 (changed from the initially requested date of June 22). 

 

Please contact me with any questions regarding the requested authorization, the 

captioned application, or this supplement. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

     /s/ Brennan T. Price 

     Brennan T. Price 

     Director, Regulatory Affairs 

     ISAT US, Inc. 

     Tel +1 703 223-3327 

     Email brennan.price@inmarsat.com  

 

cc: Paul Blais 

 


